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THE MASON-DIXON HERALD 
 

President  Dick Tracy        610-207-2016 dtracy@ptd.net  
Vice President  Marshall Mauck        804-580-6401 Mauck804@aol.com  
Secretary  Martha Hundley        336-334-0104 marthun830@yahoo.com 
Treasurer  Helen Blackwell        804-356-9351 helenzblackwell@aol.com 
Wagon Master  Bob Deal        704-682-0345        bobdeal@bellsouth.net 
Historian  MaryAnne Weinberg 540-710-6555 lw9966@verizon.net 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
Hi everyone,  
 
Each of you should have received an email containing our new photo directory 
as an attachment..  There have been some changes in the addresses or phone 
numbers so I will be emailing out a revised copy shortly after this newsletter goes out.  
I do want to keep it up to date so if you have any changes please send them to me 
as it is now easy to make changes/corrections and resend it out as needed. 
 
I will keep this newsletter short as there is not much new.  We are going to have a 
really great turn out for the Pigeon Forge Rally this month.  I did receive the new blue 
shirts so will have them available to distribute at the rally. 
 
 
June Rally Info 
We now have 13 coaches signed up for the June rally! 
John Ricciardi sent out a rally agenda and campsite assignments in May 27 email.  I 
have attached that info to the email that sends this newsletter in case anyone missed 
the agenda. 
 
If you are not one of those already registered here is the June Rally info:  Our 
upcoming June 2013 Chapter Rally will be at River Bend Campground, in Pigeon 
Forge, TN. The rally is scheduled for June 19, through the 23rd, with early 
arrival on June 18th.  It’s being hosted by Alice and John Ricciardi who are working 
hard to make this a fun rally for all.   
 
The RIVERBEND CAMPGROUND address is, 2479 Riverbend Loop, Pigeon Forge, TN 
37863. Their telephone number is 865-453-1224. The discounted site fee is $32.00 plus 
tax per night for a full hook-up 50 Amp site. Our reserved sites are all taken but there 
should still be room for a few more.  You Must call the campground and make your 
own reservations directly with the Campground and tell them you are with the 
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Mason-Dixon Discoverys and request a site number. Payment at check-in is either 
cash, check, or debit card. NO CREDIT CARDS.  
 
John & Alice have also arranged for a dinner show at the SMITH FAMILY THEATER on 
Thursday. The cost for this buffet dinner and show is $22.50 per person. This price 
includes taxes. This is one half the regular price.  Please send your dinner show fee 
($22.50 per person) to Alice Ricciardi, 477 The Gardens Dr., Crossville, TN 38555.  
 
Subsequent Rally 

The Browns are still working on an August or September Rally and they hope to 
finalize it soon so we can all work the dates into our calendars. 
 
 As always, if I can be of assistance to anyone in the chapter please let me know.    
 
 Dick 
  

   
TREASURERS REPORT 
The balance in the Mason-Dixon Account as of the end of May is $4461.44 
 
DUES:  Some folks have still not yet paid their annual Chapter Dues.  If you 
have not paid your dues please send them to Helen Blackwell our chapter 
Treasurer at 4473 Hobby Horse Court, Mechanicsville, VA 23111.  If you are not 
sure that you have paid your dues Helen’s phone and email are in the heading 
of this newsletter.  Dues are $12 a year. 
 
DOAI RELATED INFORMATION –  
 
Since this year we have the National Rally in our own area I expect that most of you 
will be participating.  Please check the DOAI Web Site www.discoveryowners.com 
where you can find info on the DOAI National Rally in Urbanna, VA in October.  
Registration information may be found at 
http://discoveryowners.com/aspx_pages/public/rallies/Registration.aspx   
If you have not registered for the DOAI National this October please do so 
ASAP,  I am sure John will discuss the latest plans for the National during our 
June Rally. 
 
MASON-DIXON CLOTHING –  

I now have the additional Blue Mason Dixon shirts.  They  are for Sue Murphy, 
Zane Murphy , Pat Tracy, Larry Runge, Diane & Dave Jorio, John & Alice Ricciardi.  .  
I will bring these shirts to the June Rally in Pigeon Forge.  For those of you who 
will not be at the June Rally please email me and we can arrange to get them to you 
some other way.  Dick 
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JUNE 
 

BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
 
2 Mary Anne Weinberg  7 Tom & Kathy Crawford 
10 Pat Tracy    15 Bob & Elizabeth Deal 
10 Darlene Torbert   18 Dick & Pat Tracy 
12 Leon Fleming   23 Larry & Mary Anne Weinberg 
14 Hank Haden 
15 Eileen Haden  
18 Larry Runge 
30 Lee Grazier 
     
 
HUMOR FOR THE MONTH  -   
 

TENNESSEE WOODEN LEG INSURANCE 

A man and his wife, moved back home to Tennessee from Ohio . 

The husband had a wooden leg, and to insure it in Ohio cost them $2000 per year! 

When they arrived in Tennessee, they went to an insurance agency to see how much 
it would cost to insure his wooden leg. 

The agent looked it up on the computer and said: "$39.00." 

The husband was shocked and asked why it was so cheap to insure in Tennessee 
compared to $2000 in Ohio ! 

The agent turned his computer screen towards the couple and said, 'Well, here it is 
on the screen.... It says: “Any wooden structure, with a sprinkler system above it, is 
$39.00”. You just have to know how to describe it ! 

 


